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Time to celebrate!! I have finished compiling my research for my final 

product and can now focus on the formatting and refining of information for the 

search engine. This is a monumental achievement in my eyes considering I was 

collecting a myriad of information for this project because I wanted to ensure that 

each breed could be represented and described in the best way possible; 

Veterinarians don’t have to scavenge for information now with so much being 

located in one source. Although I feel absolutely relieved and a little completed with 

my work, I know that I still have a long journey to go before absolute completion.  

Looking at what I need to complete next, there is still a semi-lengthy list. I 

need to refine the information I have with professionals to see if it is credible; I 

need to format everything in an effectively flowing manner on the website; I also 

need to finalize the technological aspects of the website to make it easy for access.  

The next step I will be focusing on primarily in the coming weeks will be the 

refining of information. I would like to go over information with my mentor but also 

reach out to other professionals who would be able to correct or verify my 

research. Ideally, having the vet community approve my research would ensure 

that my information is suitable for their professional usage. My goal is to go back to 

the basics of networking and see who I would like to reach out to and how to do so.  


